Government Street Wharf Replacement
KITTERY, MAINE
Request for Information 2

The following was requested information:

The bid documents for the Gov. St. wharf list the adjacent abutter as “Crawford” and the KPA
representative who prepared the drawings and DEP permit is Bruce Crawford — any relation or conflict?

KPA representative Bruce Crawford has no known relation to the abutting property owner(s) identified
as Betty Crawford Trust. There is no conflict of interest.



